
Just like that 
the school year 
is over ! Thank 
you to all the 
parents for your 
continued 
support through 
out this very 
different school 
year .
We wish you all a 
safe and 
wonderful 
holiday and we 
look forward to  
see you all in 
August. 

Best wishes to 
all our students 
who are moving 
to the 
preschool class. 
We will really 
miss each and 
everyone of 
you.

Dates to remember :
Picnic day : 9th June 
Pyjama day : 10th June 
Last day of school : 10th

June 
Back to school : 18th August .

Toddler class 2021 

Please note 
we will send 
home all  your 
child's 
belongings at 
the end  of 
the term . 


